
Oct. 2nd SCC Minutes 

 

Jade Anderson 

Heather Ash 

Debbie Strong 

Everett Kelepolo 

Tasha Lewis 

 

 

-Training Video 

 

-Tasha brought up what we spent the money on last year. We bought a stander. 

 

-Budget for 2019-2020 $3509.72 

 

-outside swing for wheelchairs 

 

-Tasha will email providers to see if they need anything 

 

-Proposed goals: 

Heather approved the goal 

Debbie seconded it 

All approved by everyone else 

 

ideas for the new school (due Oct. 31st to Pam)  
-indoor playground (wheelchair swing, swings, slide, jumping items, sensory items)  
-same flooring as Oakridge, (change the entrance floor)  
-texture wall/sensory room 
-swimming pool  
-bigger classrooms  
-more storage: including storage for speech therapist and audiologist 
-All rooms have a bigger bathroom with plenty of storage for diapering/toileting supplies & 
multiple sinks 
-wheelchair accessible sink in each classroom 
-windows and more windows in the classroom!!! 
-more parking for staff/handicap spots 
-track system 
-air ventilation systems in all rooms/bathrooms 
-storage for special chairs & standers that is out of the way 
-temperature controls in classrooms 
-more outlets 
-whiteboard tables 
-mirrors like the one at Oakridge 
-storage drawers like all regular ed classrooms have, ie: shallow, flat drawers for posters and 
bulletin board items 



-nice hooks or cubbies for students coats, backpacks, etc. 
 

 

-sensory room needs to be done by end of November 

 

-Jade will talk to the woods teacher to build shelves 

 

-Jade will talk to the Spanish Fork principal about Oakridge 

 

-Set up appointments to see other schools to get ideas for the new school 

- 

Send a parent letter asking if they have any ideas for the new school 

- 


